

1401 Halvard Drive, Suite 140, West Sacramento, CA 95691, (916) 372-4700

FAX (916) 372-8781

March 14, 1996

Mr. Ron Hothem 369 Broadway San Francisco, CA 94133

Subject:

Former Chevron Service Station #9-1723

9757 San Leandro Street Oakland, California

Dear Mr. Hothem,

Per our telephone conversation March 14, 1996, this letter is to provide written notification that Groundwater Technology, Inc. has been requested by Chevron U.S.A. Products Company to install 23 soil borings on the above-referenced site (Attachment 1). Groundwater Technology would like to perform these field activities during the period April 1-4, 1996.

As I mentioned in my September 14, 1995 letter to you regarding this site, and in our subsequent telephone conversations, there are several parked automobiles on the site which would obstruct drilling activities. In order to complete the soil borings in an expedient manner, Groundwater Technology requests that all automobiles stored on the site be temporarily relocated during the period April 1-4, 1996.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (916) 372-4700 if you have any questions regarding this matter. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Groundwater Technology, Inc.

Submitted by:

Brian McAloon

Associate Geologist

Attachment:

Site Plan

¢:

Kenneth Kan, Chevron U.S.A. Products Company

Bette Owen, Chevron U.S.A. Products Company

Ever Chu, Alameda County Department of Environmental Health

PR III

